
LMS Caring Costs Policy 
 
The LMS wishes to enable carers and parents to take part in the activity that it supports. Applicants 
for grants across Schemes 1-9 or for Early Career Research activities or who will run Society 
Meetings can request funding to help mathematicians with caring or parenting responsibilities to 
participate in their activities. This should be requested in original application for funding. In addition, 
individuals requiring support for caring in order to attend conferences, workshops, research schools 
and meetings or to make research visits – not necessarily organised by the LMS – can apply for a 
Supplementary Caring Grant to contribute towards such costs.  
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